
 

 

Statement 
 

 

327 W. Ship Creek Ave, Anchorage, Alaska 99501 | Mail to: PO Box 107500 Anchorage, AK 99510-7500 | 907.265.2300 | AlaskaRailroad.com 

 

DATE: March. 19, 2022 MEDIA CONTACT: Ashleigh Ebert, Thompson & Co. PR 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ashleigh@thompsonpr.com; (907) 306-0289  
Alaska Railroad remembers Rep. Don Young  

 
 

“Congressman Don Young was an ardent supporter of the Alaska Railroad and fierce advocate for 
transportation funding for our state,” said Alaska Railroad President & CEO Bill O’Leary. “We will 
remember him as our partner and friend who gave his all for Alaska. Our condolences are with his 
family and friends. 
 
“At the Alaska Railroad, we will honor his legacy and contributions to our state for decades to come.” 
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The ARRC is an Equal Opportunity Corporation. If you need special assistance (including language) in order to participate in any ARRC service, 
program, or activity, please contact the Alaska Railroad Corporation; P.O. Box 107500; Anchorage, AK 99510; Attention: Legal Department, 
zappasj@akrr.com, (907) 265-2461; via Alaska Relay Service for hearing impaired – dial 7 11 anywhere inside Alaska, OR dial toll-free from anywhere 
outside the state 1-800-770-8255 (voice); 1-800 770-8973 (TTY). Upon request, printed materials can be made available in alternate formats.  

 

 

 

 


